St Thomas PCC - Stockton Heath

23 November 2023

Dear Friends at St Thomas PCC,

Thank you so much for your recent gift of £400.00.

Your donation is helping to ensure people in prison maintain links with their families by sending *Angel Tree* gifts to their children.

Last year, 4,792 Angel Tree gifts were sent out to children with a parent in prison and we are currently sending out resources for Angel Tree Christmas 2023, enabling parents in prison to send a Christmas gift to their children once again!

A parent whose children received Angel Tree gifts last year writes:

"I would just like to say a massive thank you for the gifts, it's a fantastic thing to be doing for the prisoners and the children. It's made me feel a lot better that we remain somewhat a family unit while he's in prison."

Angel Tree is only possible because of the support of people like you. Your generous provision is invaluable to us and the thousands of people in prison and their families whose lives we are positively impacting.

We thank you once again for supporting our vision – it is wonderful to have you as part of our team!

With heartfelt thanks,

Chloe Townsend Supporter Care